
From:  Natasha Murphy 
To: nick@tchomerental.com 
CC: Shaff, Leanna 
Date:  1/28/2011 2:09 PM 
Subject:  Assessment Deletion 
 
Nick, 
  
The invoice for the Certificate of Occupancy that was sent to Real Estate Assessments for 40 Magnolia Ave W will be recommended 
for deletion at the Legislative Hearing on 2/15/11 because we received payment, in full, of your outstanding balance in our office on 
October 1, 2010.  Your attendance is not necessary at this hearing.  If you have further questions, I can be reached at 
651-266-1905. 
  
Thanks 
Natasha 


